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Dr. Paladine began her service on the Planning Committee in 2018 as a submission reviewer and agreed to 

become a Planning Committee Coordinator in 2019. We are grateful for her deep commitment to the field of 

family medicine and her interest in mentoring new authors in the field of family medicine.  

 

Dr. Paladine is also a current and active FMEC Board Member. Her contributions and thoughtful insights 

continue to help the FMEC achieve its goals of service the family medicine community. The FMEC is very 

grateful for her work on the Board.   

 

Dr. Paladine is a family medicine doctor in New York, New York and is affiliated with New York-Presbyterian 

Hospital-Columbia and Cornell. She received her medical degree from Icahn School of Medicine at Mount 

Sinai and has been in practice for more than 20 years. 
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